[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image1.jpg]

August 6th, 2015

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Westgate Communications LLC WN U-2 Tariff revision
Dear Mr. King:


Westgate Communications LLC dba WeavTel respectfully submits First Revised Sheet NO 67 of Tariff WN U-2.  Revised Sheet NO 67 cancels Original Sheet NO 67.  This tariff revision reflects the defunding of the Washington Telephone Assistance Program.







Sincerely,








Richard J. Weaver








General Manager

Enclosures


